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Re: Docket No. 50-275 d

A uLicense No. DPR-76
Licensee Event Report 82-002/03L-0

Dear Mr. Engelken:

Pursuant to Section 6.9.1.13.b of Appendix A of the Technical
Specifications to the Diablo Canyon Unit 1 Operating License, the
enclosed Licensee Event Report is submitted concerning the tripped
sample pumps for the Plant Vent Radiation Monitors.

Since no radioactive effluents were r$ leased from the plant,
this event has in no way affected public health and safety.

Very tr 1 yours
Sf,
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g6Enclosure

cc: (whnc.) Mr. Frank J. Miraglia, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3 //
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Director, Office of Management Information ' M.E3and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 ,,
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